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December 5, 2012 
 
Dave Taylor 
Rocky Mountain Power 
201 South Main Street, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 

Re: Docket No. 12-035-101, “In the Matter of the Application of Rocky Mountain Power 
for Approval of Changes to Tariff Schedule No. 38, Qualifying Facility Procedures” 

 
Dear Mr. Taylor, 
 
In compliance with Paragraph 13 of the Commission’s Report and Order issued October 31, 2005, in 
Docket No. 03-035-14,i Rocky Mountain Power (Company) filed for the approval of revisions to 
Electric Service Schedule No. 38, “Qualifying Facility Procedures” on October 19, 2012. 
 
On November 19, 2012, the Commission received comments from the Office of Consumer Services 
(Office) noting the requisite language described in Paragraph 13 “informing QFs of available 
informal and formal dispute resolution procedures” was missing from the Company’s proposed 
revisions.  Further, the Office recommends the Commission direct the Company to file a notice with 
the Commission when the website check list, also required in Paragraph 13, is complete. 
 
The Commission concurs with the Office, the Company did not include available informal and 
formal dispute resolution procedures in the proposed language changes in this application and directs 
the Company to work with parties to develop a proposed revision to Schedule 38 incorporating such 
language and to file this language within two weeks from the date of this letter.  Further, the 
Commission directs the Company to file a notice with the Commission when the website check list is 
complete. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
D#239781

 
                                                 
i  See “In the Matter of the Application of PacifiCorp for Approval of an IRP-Based Avoided Cost 
Methodology for QF Projects Larger than One Megawatt.” 


